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INTERNATIONAL GEORGIST CONFERENCE SET

The 16th International Georgist Conference will be held at Selwyn College,
Cambridge, England from August 4 to August 11, 1984,

The International Union for Land-Value Taxation and Free Trade, which is sponsoring
the conference, is accepting early reservations for the week-long event. There is a $60
non-returnable deposit required to secure accomodations. Georgists who make their
deposits prior to January 4 will receive a substantial discount on the $37.50 conference
fee.

There are a wide-range of accommodation packages available, for day visitors and
week-long participants, each reasonably priced. (Please note that all charges are being
converted from British Pounds, and are subject to currency fluctuations.)

The conference program is being left open to allow participants to take advantage of
late-breaking topics of concern. However, in accordance with requests made at the General
Meeting in Holland last summer, more program time will be set aside in which members can
discuss matters of special interest.

The program calls for a one-day outing to the Sandringham Estate, provided no
members of the Royal Family are in residence. In addition, a six-course banquet will be
served to all participants on the last evening.

Selwyn College offers single-room accommodations, a wood-panelled chapel, a large
dining hall, a oar, a TV room and a large, attractive garden.

HENRY GEORGE INSTITUTE CONDUCTS SYMPOSIUM ON FATHER MCGLYNN

A symposium on Father Edward McGlynn, who was excommunicated for his support of
Henry George, was held in the New York School on November 5. Sponsored by the Henry
George Institute, the session "re-evaluated the McGlynn case," according to President
Robert Clancy.

Father McGlynn, pastor of St. Stephen's Roman Catholic Church, was an advocate of
Henry George's teachings and supported George's 1886 bid for Mayor of New York City. He
was warned by his superior, Archbishop Michael Corrigan, suspended, then excommunicated.
He was later reinstated following an inquiry.

Duane Whelan offered a biographical portrait of Father McGlynn from a deeply
personal perspective -- he is McGlynn's grandnephew.

Father James Gilhooley, of Mount St. Mary College in Newburgh, spoke on issues
raised by the McGlynn case, particularly the backlash against intellectual activity and
independent thought among priests in the years following the McGlynn episode.

George Collins, director of the Henry George School of Philadelphia, read "Religion
and Robbery," a speech given by Father McGlynn at a meeting of the Anti-Poverty Society,
which he founded during his excommunication.

(Continued on page four)

DEATH OF STANLEY SINCLAIR ANNOUNCED

Services were held on Wednesday, November 30, for Stanley Sinclair, a member of the
Board of Trustees and a long-time associate of the Henry George School.

Mr. Sinclair died suddenly on Sunday, November 27. .

The Henry George School extends its deepest sympathy to Mr. Sinclair's family,



